
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

INSURANCE COMMISSIONER, TRINIDAD NAVARRO, hereby gives notice that a 
PUBLIC HEARING will be held on Wednesday, March 9, 2022 at 10:00 a.m., at the offices of 
the Delaware Department of Insurance, 1351 West North Street, Suite 101, Dover, Delaware 
19904. 

The purpose of these Hearings is to address the Department’s Complaint against John 
Donahue (Docket No. 4305-2020) and International Assets Advisory LLC (Docket No. 4455-
2021) regarding non-compliance and violations of certain statutory requirements of the Delaware 
Insurance Code under 18 Del. C. Ch. 43 and Ch.17, respectively.   

The Hearings will be conducted in accordance with the Delaware Administrative 
Procedures Act, 29 Del. C. Ch. 101.  A party has the right to present evidence, be represented by 
Delaware counsel, and to appear personally or by other representative.  The Delaware 
Department of Insurance is obligated to reach its decision based on the evidence received.  


